This year’s fall drama camp is partnering with school district 16, to provide students with the opportunity to explore singing, dancing and acting on the James M. Hill stage.

School district 16 students, grades 6-12, will work together to produce a community presentation of the Charles Dickens’s classic, “A Christmas Carol.”

If any of your students are interested please have them contact David Gopee at davidg@nbed.nb.ca<mailto:davidg@nbed.nb.ca> for more information.

This program is a great way to learn the art of drama. It is designed to teach basic and advanced acting techniques in singing, dancing and acting. Participants will practice two times per week (Tuesdays and Thursdays 4:00-6:30pm) as they prepare for the community wide presentation later in the Fall.

Auditions for the camp September 26th-30th. So whether you sing, dance, act or just want to have some fun. Sign up today, contact David Gopee by email, or call 836-7916.



P.S- if there are any teachers out there that would like to help or even participate in this production, please contact me.
